
Baha’is of Oxfordshire 

 

Contacts for schools: 

Dr Stephen Vickers 

Email:  stephen@vickers.education     Telephone:  01993 812401 or 07778 306468 

Mrs Helina Taghavi 

Email:  helina.taghavi@gmail.com       Telephone:  01608 643174 

 

 

 

What we can offer schools: 

In Oxfordshire we meet in houses and colleges and we do not possess any buildings to visit, 

but we would be happy to come and talk to schools, to provide resources for teachers, or to 

answer questions.   

 

We have a network of Baha’is always ready to talk about any aspect of religion in general, the 

Baha’i Faith in particular, and the application of spiritual principles to modern life.  We will be 

pleased to arrange a visit at a convenient time, and can travel to any Oxfordshire school. 

 

We can send appropriate materials in advance, should you so wish, for which there may be a 

small charge.  We have materials available on an immense range of subjects, many of them in 

electronic form. 

 

We also offer an information evening for RE teachers every year, in Woodstock. 

 

Our National Baha’i RE Committee, Baha’i RE, has a website:  http://re.bahai.org.uk  which 

includes downloadable resources for all ages.   

 

We have a range of websites accessible via the above.  Short films and Youtube items, leaflets 

and pictures of Baha’i holy places are also available.  

 

You will also find a lot of useful material about the Baha’i Faith at REOnline.  The Baha’i World 

Centre website www.bahai.org is also useful for teachers. 
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